
From: Michael Zwolinski <mzwolinski@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 1:27 PM EST 
To: Arlova Vonhm <avonhm@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Automatic reply: Elevator Issue - 2100 Clarendon 

I will be out of the office on vacation, returning on Monday December 17th. If you need immediate attention during regular

business hours, please contact our Property Admistrator jenna Beeson at jbeeson@jbgsmith.com.

In the event of an emergency maintenance issue, please call the Tenant Service Center at 703.769.1250.
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